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my JMBC

HAPP/SOWK Double Major

Carolyn Tice <tice@umbc.edu> 15 de marzo de 2017, 15:54
Para: Luis Mauricio Pinet Peralta <Ipinet1@umbc.edu>

Dear Dr. Pinet-Peralta,

The social work faculty meet on March 13, 2017 and endorsed the continuation of the HAPP/SOWK Double Major.
The questions that emerged from the meeting were answered by you on March 15, 2017. Specifically, it is possible
for non-majors to enroll in HAPP300, but they must have the pre-requisites for this course, which include HAPP100, a
2.5 GPA and Statistics. It is still unclear as to whether or not we can state this on our program's advising sheet. My
understanding is that you will speak with the Department Chair and send me his response.

Thank you,
Carolyn Tice
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